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January 15, 2020 
 
 
A. Lockwood 
Urban Designer  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 14, 2020 
resolved: 
 
That, the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Advisory 
Committee on the Environment, from its meeting held on December 4, 2019: 

  
a) A. Lockwood, Urban Designer, BE ADVISED that the City of London Climate 
Change Action Plan should be incorporated into this and any future Urban Design 
Guidelines, specifically, taking advantage of public parking lot space to install solar 
panel canopies; it being noted that the Notice of Planning Application, dated November 
21, 2019, from A. Lockwood, Urban Designer, with respect to an Official Plan 
Amendment related to the City-Wide Urban Design Guidelines, was received; 

  
b) the "8.0 - Recommendations" section of the Cycling Master Plan Review 
Working Group Report of the Cycling Advisory Committee, as appended to the agenda, 
BE REFERRED to the Energy Sub-Committee for review and a report back to the 
Advisory Committee on the Environment in January 2020; 

  
c) the expenditure of up to $300.00 from the 2019 Advisory Committee on the 
Environment (ACE) budget BE APPROVED to print copies of the Pollinator Friendly 
Gardens flyer, as appended to the agenda; it being noted that the ACE has sufficient 
funds in their 2019 budget to accommodate this expenditure; and, 

  
d) clauses 1.1 and 1.2, inclusive, 2.1 and 2.2, inclusive, 3.1 and 3.2, inclusive, 3.4 
to 3.8, inclusive, 5.2 and 5.4 BE RECEIVED for information.(4.1/2/PEC) 
 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/lm 

 
cc Chair and Members, Advisory Committee on the Environment   
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